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Hello,

I am very concerned about the redistricting of my neighborhood in Santee.

I have been a Santee resident since 1981 & absolutely love living here. Santee is a very friendly city & a very safe
community. It’s a neighborhood, not just a city.

Santee is many things East County, & it needs to stay East County.

The school districts, the sheriff’s department, fire departments & the list goes on, work together as part of East
County.

Please do not redistrict Santee with communities that Santee has nothing in common with, nor are similar in any
way to the residents of Santee.

Rochelle  Weber
Santee Resident since 1981




